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Southwest Airlines rededicated a Boeing 737-700 "The Spirit of Hope" in support of Ronald McDonald House
Charities during a ceremony at Boeing Field today. The Southwest jet features stowage bins embossed with
artwork created by children from Ronald McDonald House Charities of Western Washington. The bin doors have
brightly-colored crayon drawings of happy hearts, brilliant rainbows, oversized flowers, and smiling faces. The
Ronald McDonald House Program is the primary corporate charity of Southwest Airlines. The "Spirit of Hope"
departed Boeing Field for additional celebrations in Dallas, San Antonio, and Philadelphia.
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